
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

On April 11, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at the Prineville City Hall, the Prineville City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing to consider the City of Prineville’s draft findings for the approval of directly 
contracting with Divergent Engineering Services, LLC, for a personal services contract regarding 
the Prineville Water Treatment Plant.  This Public Hearing is for the purpose of taking comments 
on the City of Prineville’s draft findings for the approval of a personal services contract and 
directly contracting with Divergent Engineering Services, LLC.  The City’s draft findings may 
be found on the City’s website.   
 
 
 


